STATE OF ALABAMA

COUNTY OF ETOWAH

CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, ALABAMA – COMMERCIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD – JULY 10, 2018

The Commercial Development Board of the City of Rainbow City, Alabama met in a regular session at 4:30 P.M. The following people were present:  

Present:							Absent:
Jeff Boyd, Chairman					Elizabeth Barnett
Braydon Hawk						Kyle Chambers
Lee Harrison							James Ford
								Bob Klein	
								Tim Ramsey, Council Member
										
Also Present:
Dana Rice, Attorney
Wiley McLain, Building Official

 1.  Chairman Jeff Boyd declared a quorum of the Commercial Development Board was     
      present.  The meeting was called to order at 4:30 P.M. and the following business 
      was transacted.

 2.  The minutes from May 8, 2018 were presented.  Lee Harrison made a motion to 
      approve the minutes as presented.  Braydon Hawk seconded the motion.  Motion 
      carried unanimously. 

 3.  Jeff stated that he thought it would be a good idea for everyone to make it a point   
      to let me know if they are attending the meeting once I send out the reminder 
      each month.  If we are not going to have a quorum, then the meeting can be 
      cancelled beforehand without everyone leaving work early to get here.

 4.  Jeff went over some information that Retail Strategies has sent him at various 
      times.  They have been reaching out to different businesses letting them know 
      about Rainbow City and the availability of property here.  They reported that they 
      attended a conference in Las Vegas last month and were able to contact other 
      people about Rainbow City.  Retail Strategies believes several businesses are 
      interested in our City.  But, they reiterated that this is a slow process of getting 
      the right location for the right business.  

 5.  The next meeting will be August 14, 2018 at 4:30 P.M.

[bookmark: _GoBack]6.  There being no further business to be discussed, Lee Harrison made a motion to 
     adjourn.  Braydon Hawk seconded the motion.  


      Respectfully submitted,


      Kathy Hill
      Recording Secretary,       
      Commercial/Industrial Development Board
